
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

The Club at Midtown Announces Exciting New Developments for 2025 

Wilmington, NC – The Club at Midtown, a sports and social club opening in late 
2025, is proud to announce the City of Wilmington has granted a Special Use 
Permit. Located in the heart of Wilmington, The Club at Midtown plans to offer 
unparalleled amenities, activities, and services to both members and the 
community. 

Enhancing Member Experiences 
In 2025, The Club at Midtown will begin a significant transformation of the current 
facilities located at 4950 Holly Tree Rd. Key features to include a brand-new 2 story 
clubhouse with upscale restaurant and bar, 33,000+ square foot indoor pickleball 
facility, outdoor covered pickleball courts, resort style/lap pool, new pool house 
with saunas, upgraded tennis courts, outdoor seating areas, and a real grass 
outdoor putting green. Additionally, the Club will introduce a Sports Hub with the 
latest state-of-the-art golf simulators and a game room. These enhancements are 
part of an ongoing commitment to providing members with world-class facilities 
and a welcoming environment. 

"We are thrilled to create this vibrant and exclusive and very unique club where 
members can relax, connect, and enjoy the best of what life has to offer,” said 
Managing Partner, Mike Harms. 

Membership Opportunities 
The Club at Midtown will be offering limited membership opportunities to ensure 
the optimal member experience. Prospective members are encouraged to register 
on the website 
www.theclubatmidtown.com 

For more information please contact: 
info@theclubatmidtown.com 
www.TheClubatMidtown.com 

http://www.theclubatmidtown.com/
mailto:info@theclubatmidtown.com
http://www.theclubatmidtown.com/

